
FAQ 

Do I have to change satellite channels?  YES … This is be the new distribution for POV.  We are 

making this change to better serve you and provide more reliable technical delivery. 

 

POV is taking full control of the Ave Maria Channel.  THERE IS NO CATHOLIC 

PROGRAMMING REMAINING ON THIS CHANNEL.  POV NOW HAS 100% CONTROL 

OF THIS DELIVERY CHANNEL. 

 

Do I have to get a new dish or move my dish?  NO …. This is a satellite channel change only.  

We will be airing from the same satellite and all you need to do is change the channel much like 

you would at home on your cable TV receiver.  This channel is part of the Christian Consortium 

and all that is needed to change is to change the three digit designation for the satellite channel. 

 

Why are you doing this?  We feel that it will be better for us to take control of the distribution of 

the content we provide including the news in house to our operation.  We have been hearing 

from stations concerns about some technical issues beyond our control.  These changes will 

allow us to control most of the technical problems that can pop up from time to time and give us 

more reliability and control over content. 

How does this affect my current affiliate agreement?   We have timed this change with the sale 

of the network we have been on as ordered by the courts.  We have no affiliation with the new 

owners and since we are changing channels they cannot enforce a contract to make you carry a 

program they don’t offer.   

Someone from the network says I can’t change my channel and that I’m under contract?  You  

most likely are not.   They are trying to keep you and saying anything that they can.  You just 

need ask them for a copy of the contract they say you are under.  Because there is no truth to 

their claim … they will likely not produce a contract.  If they send you a POINT OF VIEW 

contract … then you are not obligated to those agreements since we are not affiliated with the 

network and are moving to the new channel. 

 


